
Tree Felling, Golding Lane, Mannings Heath  

In a remarkably short period of time, the owner of woodland along Golding Lane, 

felled a considerable number of trees and burnt them. The Clerk reported the 

action to: the Forestry Commission because a licence is required to fell more than 

5 cubic metres of wood; to HDC’s Tree Officer because some of the trees may 

have had a preservation order; and to WSCC because at least one felled tree was 

on land belonging to WSCC. Unfortunately, the ground is now completely cleared 

of all plant and wildlife. 

 

If you see trees being felled and have concerns, please contact 

the Clerk without delay. 

 


